3

Nelvsletter



2010 Women's World Squash Teams Championships 29 November - 4 December 2010, Palmerston North, New Zealand



The organising committee of the 2010 World Women's Squash Teams event, Palmerston North and New Zealand welcomes you to the third newsletter for participant countries. The Commonwealth games have whet our appetite for top flight squash and we look forward to seeing all teams here in 2 months time.



AND THEN THERE WAS 16

It is with pleasure we welcome Mexico into the championships as the 16th team. It is great have them coming and rounding off the draw and we look forward to their Latin American influence.



CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL COMMONWEALTH GAMES WINNERS

The recent squash at the Delhi Commonwealth Games produced some great squash and we will be privileged to have the winners coming to the Championships. Nicol David produced a great result for Malaysia in the singles whilst our very own Joelle King and Jackie Hawkes took the women's doubles and Australian Kasey Brown took gold in the mixed doubles. Congratulations to you all on getting the silverware.



A mention should also be made of our Technical Director Manan Mashruwala who by all accounts led the squash event in Delhi extremely well.



FUNCTIONS

Players and officials are invited to the two main functions during the week. They are the Opening Ceremony at IPC and the Closing Dinner at the Coachman Hotel.

The Opening Ceremony will be a truly unique New Zealand experience which will get the Championships off to a great start and introduce our visitors to our Kiwi culture and starts at 5pm on Sunday the 28th of November.

The Closing dinner will give all players and officials to unwind after a busy week and enjoy kiwi hospitality and a taste of New Zealand cuisine at its best. It will also be a chance to celebrate the event, players and what is great about New Zealand.









2010 Women's World Squash Teams Championships

29 November - 4 December 2010, Palmerston North, New Zealand







TICKETS ON SALE

Tickets are now on sale and can be obtained by calling or emailing SquashGym. Prices have been kept as low as possible to allow for people to witness this top class event.

BECOME A PATRON

A unique package is available for spectators to experience the Championships up close and personal. By being a Patron, you will receive:

- · An invite to the Opening ceremony
- An invite to a "Patrons only" function, where you will get to meet the players.
- · Premium courtside tickets to the Show court
- · A Fantastic limited edition Patron shirt.
- · A patron pack of goodies from our sponsors

Get in Early, must be ordered Pre-Championships and numbers will be limited.



FINAL TEAM ORDERS

Teams are reminded Team Playing orders must be submitted to the WSF by November 7 with the final seedings and draw announced on the 14th of November.



A unique part of these championships is the educational resource that has been developed to be taught through local schools. This resource will see each team adopted by a school and will allow them to support and liaise with the team and indeed ask the team to come to the school to visit too. Mascot, "Kiwi Anna", has been developed especially for the Educational Resource. This initiative worked extremely well with the 2006 World Junior Men's Champs and created an opportunity for schools to learn about a new country and teams to be immersed in the famous kiwi hospitality.

We are all excited about the event and look forward to meeting you all. Please do not hesitate to contact Vaughan with any enquiries at:

email: vaughan@womensworldsquash2010.co.nz

phone: +64 3 383 9344 or mobile: +64 275 521 281









